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Zanesville, Ohio: Community Financial Advisors (CFA), a division of The Community 

Bank, is pleased to announce that Christopher Clewell has recently been accredited as 

a Certified Financial Planner (CFP). The CFP designation is the culmination of two 

years of advanced financial strategies coursework, followed by a comprehensive two-

day examination. Chris becomes the third CFA officer to hold the CFP designation. The 

Community Financial Advisors is now the only investment advisory firm in East-Central 

Ohio with three-or-more Certified Financial Planners. 

Chris has over 9 years of investment management and financial services experience.  

He received his Bachelor of Arts degree in Economics from The Ohio State University.  

Prior to joining Community Financial Advisors in 2006, his experience includes retail 

banking, insurance services, and investment management in the banking and insurance 

industries.  Chris resides in Zanesville and is an active member of The Rotary Club of 

Zanesville.  He also serves as a United Way Loaned Executive. 
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